
MAR 1 7 2017
TOWN8HIP OF NORTH HURON

Vaughn ToH

39483 Moncrieff Rd.,

R.R.#3, Blyth, ON. NOM 1HO

March 17, 2017

Attention; Kathy Adams AMCT

Director of Corporate Services/clerk

This is to notify the council of the TWSP. of North Huron that I intend to appeal my assessment,

in regard to the Jackson & Schultz drain, as presented to council by Dietrich Engineering Ltd.

on March 6, 2017.

I feel the assessment to the property in question, N1/2 37, Con.3, is too high.

Sincerely,


